
 

Greetings LLR, 
 
Please have all 2024 Feast A Rama reports in no later than March 1st. You may submit pictures but they 
will be in Black and White. If your report is to long it will be condensed so that all the reports can go in the 
Committe Book. PLEASE email reports to the following email address 
aprsga2023feastarama@gmail.com 
 
If you have any questons or concerns please contact me at 919-824-4625. 
 
Thank you for all that you do.  
 
I'm so glad you are my Sister. 
 
PLLR Mariea S. Alston (218) 
 


